OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR

SEP 21 2016

To the Members of the California State Assembly:

[ am returning Assembly Bill 2805 without my signature.

This bill establishes a working group to combat agricultural cargo theft.

Agricultural cargo theft is a growing problem in California, worthy of prioritization. The
goals of this bill, however, can be accomplished administratively without another law. T
am directing the CHP Commissioner and the Secretary of the State Transportation
Agency to examine ways to improve enforcement in this area and carry out the goals of

this bill.

Sincerely,

A9 Brow
Edmund G. T,
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